
 

 

WASTEWATER DEPARTMENT 

WORK REPORT 

 

 

March 1st, 2021 – March 15th, 2022 

 

 

• Operation and maintenance of WW facility 

• Monthly JPC meetings 

• Daily and weekly samples 

• Daily lab testing 

• Vouchers Time sheets 

• UFPOs 

• Year-end report done and submitted to DEC 

• Wet testing results in for all 4 quarters letter from DEC plant passed no further Wet 

testing till 2026. 

• Copper and Covid testing done 

• LDG in plant (SPEDES renewal and heating issues) 

• Emptying of partial polymer barrels  

• Clean Press room floor, clean up all polymer 

• Tear apart polymer system, dismantle pressure reducing valve, clean filterers, reassemble 

x2 reinstall 

• Contact Jones specialty Group re water line replacements (Upsizing to 2 in line). Discuss 

filtration unit for non-potable water going to polymer system. 

• BDP in plant to work on screw conveyor, would not run. Disconnect low water cutoff 

from polymer system due to issues shutting down press during operation 

• Sewer complaint 407 12th St. homeowner issue. 

• Attend GBEC conference in Buffalo 3/8/22 

• High flows 3/7 from rain and snow melt 

• Chemical delivery (2500 gallons phosphorous removal chemical). 

• Polymer delivery unloaded 

• Plant 2022-23 budget submitted to Treasurer and Dean Hillyard (Montour Falls) 

• Pricing with Dean on replacement truck for WW plant (to be submitted to JPC) at next 

meeting. 

 

 

 

                  Regards 

      Terry A Wilcox    

 

 

 

                

 


